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Dear Clients, 

 

UVMMC Lab wants to make our clients aware that there are some aliquots of viral collection media, stamped with an 

expiration date of March 31, 2023, that you may still have in your possession. We urge clients to please double-check any 

viral collection media you may have, and discard vials with the aforementioned expiration date. We have other vials of 

viral collection media, well within their expiry date, that you can request, should you need to discard any that are expired. 

 

 

For questions or concerns, please contact UVMMC Lab Outreach at laboutreach@uvmhealth.org. 
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